
CALL FOR PRESENTATIONS  

NLMRW is in need of presentations 

on the subject of reclamation, remedi-

ation and related topics that affect the 

unique climate and ecosystem of 

northern locations.  

Abstracts (up to 500 words) should 

be submitted by March 31, 2015 to 

Justin Ireys (Justin.Ireys@alaska.gov).  

Authors of accepted papers will be 

notified by May 1, 2015. 

Full papers (up to 10 pages) are re-

quired for all accepted abstracts by 

June 26, 2015. 

Accepted presentations of papers 

(presentation and pdf version) should 

be provided to Justin Ireys no later 

than August 15, 2015.   

These technical sessions will be pre-

sented September 1st & 2nd, 2015.  

SHORT COURSES: 

This years attendees will have the option of 

choosing between two exciting short courses 

being offered, one of which will be on ARD.  

The courses will take place on Thursday,  

September 3, 2015.  

 

TOURS: 

Two field tours are being offered — one to 

Kensington Mine and one to Greens Creek 

Mine.  Both field tours will take place on Mon-

day, August 31, 2015 and require a ferry ride 

to the mine site.  Kensington requires under-

ground travel through part of the tour. 

The Northern Latitudes Mining Reclamation Workshop Presents 

Reclaiming the North 

The Northern Latitudes Mining Reclamation Workshop 

(NLMRW) is a collaborative effort between Alaska and 

Northern Canada aimed at shedding light on the unique 

issues facing reclamationists in the North. 

This year’s conference is located in Juneau — one of the 

most beautiful areas of Southeast Alaska.  Come see the 

massive mountains, scenic glaciers and pristine coast of 

the Last Frontier.  The conference will include field tours 

of local mines, short courses, technical sessions, and vari-

ous social events.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

August 31 — September 3, 2015 

Juneau, Alaska 

Questions?  Feel free to 

contact Samantha Hudson at:  

Samantha.Hudson@alaska.gov  

More information on 

registration and 

accommodations will be 

forthcoming 


